
TRANSPORTATION PROGRAM

PUBLIC MEETING

6:30 p.m.-8:30 p.m. Thursday, Oct. 14
Pontiac Elementary School

500 Spears Creek Church Road, Elgin

Richland County Transportation is giving Northeast Richland residents a chance 
to weigh in on preliminary plans to widen part of Spears Creek Church Road, from 
Two Notch Road to I-20. Drop in at your convenience to view preliminary designs 

for the project and provide feedback. 

The project involves widening Spears Creek Church Road, which is currently 
two lanes, to three lanes between Two Notch and Earth roads, and to five lanes 

between Earth and Jacobs Mill Pond roads.

WIDENING OF
SPEARS CREEK CHURCH ROAD 

More info: Visit richlandcountysc.gov/transportation or call 803-766-5605.


